
Principal’s Message 
 

On behalf of our entire staff, we would like to welcome you to an exciting 2018-2019 school year. Much planning, construction, 

and hard work has gone into preparing for a successful school year.  

Let me introduce myself! My name is Mrs. Cook, and I will be the interim principal. I am thrilled to be a part of Greenville Ele-

mentary family.  I am looking forward to meeting new faces, revisiting with familiar ones, as well as hearing all about your sum-

mer adventures! For those of you who have not met me, I have worked in the Butler County School System for the last 14 years 

and have been the assistant principal of W.O. Parmer for the last three years.  

Each year brings positive change. This includes a few additions to our staff. We are delighted to welcome Mrs. Jennifer Sims our 

new secretary Mrs. Cara Wood, our new school nurse, and Mrs. Isabella Ziglar  third grade teaher.. We are fortunate to add these 

three key players to our team.  

This year Greenville Elementary will be working closely with W.O. Parmer.  G.E.S. will welcome clubs back this year and partner 

with W.O. P. for drama club, basketball club, and a few others.  

One of our top goals at Greenville Elementary is for our students to have uninterrupted instructional time. Due to that, we ask that 

you schedule appointments after 3:00 p.m.. Also, we will not be able to call students to the office to give them items. However, we 

will be more than happy to take things to their classroom at an appropriate time.  

Thank you to all who are helping prepare for the new school year. Your commitment is ensuring that Greenville Elementary will 

remain a successful and celebrated school. I eagerly look forward to greeting students and families. It is an honor and privilege to 

serve as your interim principal. Please stop by and say hello. Together, I know we will make this school year one of growth and 

achievement for all children. If you have questions or concerns, my cell is 334-368-6456. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Belinda Cook  

 

 

September 14th  

Leader of The Month 

 

 

 

  

  August 31st 

Fall Pictures 

Students can be out of uni-

form  

 
August  21st 

PTA Meeting 

5:30 p.m. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE CORNER 
 

What can families do to help their student’s attendance?  
 

1. Establish a habit of good attendance in early grades.  

 

2. Set a family expectation that absences won’t be allowed unless the student is truly sick.   

 

3. Did you know that missing 2 days of school per month fails to meet the expected 95% 

attendance rate? 

 

4. One of the most important things your child can do to 

achieve academic success is also one of the most basic:  

going to school every day. 

 

 

 

 

Contact  

Information 

Email 

belinda.cook@butlerco.k12.al.us 

Phone 

334-382-7614 

Website 

www.butlerco.k12.al.us 

 

 

Drop Off– Students cannot be dropped off until 7:10 am. 

Pick up– Pick up begins as soon as the buses leave the  

parking lot. Pick up is usually over by 3:20 pm. 

Breakfast– If your student would like to eat breakfast, they 

must be dropped off by 7:30. 

Don’t forget:  #GESlove 


